
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

CC: 

Subject: 

Dennis, 

Brian Boxer [BBoxer@esassoc.com] 
5/10/2019 3:56:56 PM 
Dennis Kanuk [dennis@mcadvise.com]; Christina Erwin [CErwin@esassoc.com]; Addie Farrell 
[AFarrell@esassoc.com] 

Mindala Wilcox [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =b46bfd8a le 12482fb4f97 3bea2 ld23c4-M inda I a Wi I cox] 
RE: IBEC: Estimated water demand analysis 

Thank you for this very important information. We will get this into our subconsult:ant's hands, and review. We'll let you 
know if we have any questions. 

Brian 

Brian D, Bcrn:er, A!CP 

bboxer@esassoc.com 

From: Dennis Kanuk <dennis@mcadvise.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 3:22 PM 
To: Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com>; Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>; Brian Boxer <BBoxer@esassoc.com> 
Cc: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: IBEC: Estimated water demand analysis 

Hello, Christina, Addie, and Brian, 

I am attaching the water demand estimate analysis for the IBEC Project prepared by sponsor's consultant Stetson 
Engineering. 

Please note the following: 

1. This report includes an estimate of the "baseline" water demand for the project, against which the water 
reductions achieved through implementation of measures to achieve LEED Gold certification can be compared. The 
"Proposed Project" figures in the report represent the estimates of actual demand for the IBEC Project. 

2. The report includes an estimate of the water demand for the existing uses on the site. Demand for the 
warehouse facility located at 3838 W. 102nd Street that was vacant at the time that the NOP was issued in February 
2018 is presented as zero. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or would like to discuss. 

Thanks, 
Dennis 

MONTGOMERY (.L/J < i:\DV!St)HS 
10877 Wilshire Blvd. Ste. 1102 
Los Angeles, CA 90024 

··· ·· ·· ·• · Dennls(wmcadvise.com 
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